ECCO BOARD OF OFFICERS and Members

I am writing in regards to the horrible situation of habitation at
1306 No. 45th St.

Yes, there was a fire at this residence and it will be all fixed up nice
"inside"~~but something has to be done with the outside and
their insurance does not cover that, of course.

So, | feel its up to our East Campus Community Org. to do
something about it....There have been junk cars parked in the
driveway for years (even before the junk car law went into effect)
and after repeated calls to the Police Dept, nothing was ever
done.....the Fire Dept called the tenants "hoarders" and that front
porch, driveway and back and side yards proves that.

I'm pretty sure some (or most of the board members) don't even
know such a property exists as it isn't in "their block"..... each one
of you should take a drive past that place and see what an eyesore >
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It is and start making that your "project” to get cleaned up. g elo<ES

Anything that this organization can do in getting the Health Dept
to do something would really help - one or two calls from
indiiduals just isn't enough™~~it will take an organization such as
ECCO to get things done - HOPEFULLY.

Thanks for any and all of your help in cleaning up No. 45th St.

A concerned property owner on No. 45th St.
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